
January 10, 2023

To: Allison Ganter
Deputy Director - FSO
BOARD OF STATE AND COMMUNITY CORRECTIONS
2590 Venture Oaks Way, Suite 200
Sacramento, CA  95833

Dear Ms. Ganter, 

This letter is meant to inform you that Del Norte County has currently modified Juvenile Hall 
operations to a Special Purpose Juvenile Hall as described in Section 207.1(e) of the Welfare and 
Institutions Code and will operate under all appropriate regulations under Title 15 with the 
exception of those listed in 15 CCR Section 1310 which do not apply to Special Purpose facilities.

COUNTY OF DEL NORTE

By: 
__________________________________________
Name:
Chair, Del Norte County Board of Supervisors


